
Languages Parent Support Group 2012 

Minutes for General Meeting 28th August  2012 

Meeting:  Commenced at 7.30pm 

Apologies:  Karen De Lore 

Attendance:  Grace Costa, Sondra Tate, Andrea Ko, Irma Lachmund, Jocelyn 
Edmunds, Sue Bostock, Letty Ogenis, Niall Kilcullen, Luana Kilcullen, Anna Harmer. 

Minutes:  Minutes of the previous meeting 31st July 2012  moved by Niall, seconded 
by Jocelyn and approved. 

Welcome:  Anna Harmer. 

Matters arising from the Minutes:   

• Car Rally Update- Sondra has prepared flyers for car rally and will 
attach a banner to the front of school advertising car rally. 
Date set for rally is Sunday 16th September 2012. 
Cost is $20 per car with starting time at 10.00am. 
Language teachers to give out registration forms to be signed and paid 
for- Teachers to make note of who has registered and paid. 
Irma will give Sonya’s e-mail address to Bilingual Families to enable 
them to register. 

• Chinese Cultural Trip- Anita currently in Malaysia and will return next 
week upon which the logo for jackets will be finalized. Passports also 
currently being finalized. 

• Language Week – Week 7 starting 3rd September – Grace reported 
that a number of activities are being organized for students to be 
involved in during periods 5, 6 and lunch 1, including a soccer game, 
Italian singing and dancing, and traditional German music. 
 
 Food stalls organized for the week are as follows- 
 

o Monday – Chinese (pork dumplings) Andrea to purchase about 
200- Sondra/Karen to assist 

o Tuesday – Italian (gelati) Andrea to purchase four different 
flavours-Luana/Karen/Andrea and four students to assist 

o Wednesday – Indonesian (fried rice or nasi goreng) 
o Thursday – French (chocolate éclairs)-Sondra to purchase 

éclairs-Sondra/Jocelyn to assist 
o Friday – German (assorted cakes)-Donations of cakes to be 

delivered to Languages office-Letty/Irma to assist 
 
 
 



 
• Morning Tea for Teachers- Friday 31st August 

To help launch and promote Language Week, the Language Parents 
Support Group will hold a morning tea for all teachers. 
10.30am- Middle School teachers 
11.00am- Senior School teachers 
Grace and Sondra to purchase food- 2 people to prepare and set up on 
the morning- Compliments of the Language Parents Support Group 
card placed on table (Luana) 
Grace to also place flags of different countries on tables- teachers to 
write down any languages other than English that they can speak, and 
take part in voting for the Why languages are important poster 
competition (posters to be displayed on boards in room.) 

 

• Tee Shirts- no longer being distributed. 
 

 
New Business: 
The Languages Support Group extends its condolences to the family of Julie Price.  
 

Meeting Closed: 8.40pm 

Next Meeting:  Tuesday 23rd October at 7.30pm in the Languages Meeting Room.   

 

Minutes taken by Luana Kilcullen 

Karen De Lore – Secretary 

MLHS P&C Languages Support Group 

 


